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Copy of Punjab Government Circular letter No. 1220-1-GSII-65/7944, dated 24th March, 1965, from th
Chief Secretary o Government, Punjab, to all Heads of Departments. ete. ete,

Subject +—All India Services (Conduct) Rules, 1954—interpretation.

Iom directed to enclowe acopy of letter No. B/62/64- AJS-111, dated the 14th January, 1965, from
the Governmentel India, Mivistry of Home Affairs, on the subject noted above and to say that
these insgrgctions will apply mutatis mutacdis to the P.C.S. and ether officers of the State Govern-
ment who held executive job . 1 am torequest you to bring this to the notice of all concerned for
inlcrmation ard necessary action,

2. The receipt of this letter may p'eass be acknowledged.
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